




 
 
 

 
KENNETH GORDON 
MAPLEWOOD 
SCHOOL 
 

 
 
September 9, 2013 
 
Mr. Doug Allen, 
District of North Vancouver 
355 West Queens Road 
North Vancouver BC 
V7M 4N5 
 
Dear Mr. Allen, 
 

Re:  Maplewood Anthem Townhomes 
 
I am writing this letter in support of the proposal to construct sixty-one townhomes on 
Seymour River Place. The project will continue the revitalization of the neighbourhood 
which has been taking place over the past few years and should attract a nice cross-section 
of professional couples and families to the area. 
 
It is my understanding that the development will include a number of upgrades to the 
sidewalk and boulevard on the west side of the street as well as moving the current turning 
circle from its present location in front of our school to the end of the block. 
 
We have had very positive contacts with the developer and are convinced that they will 
make every effort to minimize the disruption to the community during the period of 
construction.  
 
Please feel free to share our support to this initiative. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 

J.R. Christopher 

 
 
Dr. James Christopher 
Head of School 
jchristopher@kgms.ca 
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